Over the Garden Gate Meeting

September 16, 2024

President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order with 4 members present.

Secretary's report: Read amended and accepted.

Treasurer's Report Read amended and accepted. Balance in checkbook is \$781.01.

OLD BUSINESS

- 2024 Summer Trip-.We cancelled the summer trip. We should start thinking of places to go for next summer. Jan's sister's garden is still being considered.
- Library Bed-Looks good.
- Fairgrounds Looks good.
- Court House Bed: Looks good.
- Jail House Bed.-Looks good.
- We will plan a date in October after a freeze to clean up all the beds.
- WIMGA News: No News.
- Fair Booth-Went well.
- High Ground-Fall Clean Up is scheduled for October 11-12. If you are interested in helping call 715-743-4224.

NEW BUSEINESS

- We all watched some of the programs especially the one on Bees.
- Linda has applied for a \$250.00 Grant to be used for speakers for our 2025 Spring Garden Conference.
- Dues were collected. \$20-\$15 goes to us and \$5 to WIMGA.
- For News see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter.
- Brian Hudelsonsaid we could email questions to him at hudelson@qisc.edu. Its free unless you attach a picture then \$20. There is an online form for questions: pddc.wisc.edu/digital-diagnosis.
- Please respond to "Ask a Master Gardener" questions. Thanks to Chris for answering some of the questions..

Meeting Adjourned.

Submitted by: Deb Laehn, Secretary

Next meeting: Tentatively October 28, 2024-5 Pm-Courthouse Auditorium